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Due to the availability of parts related to difficulties within our supply chain, the Part contained in 
NTA5318 has now been changed. A temporary measure was put in place in June 2022 as confirmed 
in TSN010. 

 

This change has now become permanent as of July 2022  

.  

Please circulate to all Technical Distributors 

 

Affected Kits:  

 HK1225 

 HK1225/C 

 HK1178 

 HK1178/C 

 
  
 

      
 

Component Update 
- NTA5318 Back Leak 

Adaptor Change Update  
TSN012



 
 
 
 
Fitting Back Leak Adaptor: 
 
The following process details the correct installation of the New NTA5318 Backleak Adaptor: 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Click here to view this document in the Technical Help Centre 
 
 
 

 
If you have any questions or queries, please contact the Hartridge Technical Support Team or your 

Hartridge Territory Manager. 
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